
 
  

Our July Social Gathering includes an 

opportunity for and afternoon in New Bern.  

New Bern boasts many historic landmarks, beautiful views of 

the Neuse and Trent Rivers, and a of course…a little shopping.     

  
 

  
335 Middle Street 

 
The Chelsea serves up delicious, local, seasonal 
New American Cuisine with careful attention to 

detail and an amazing amount of creativity. 
Their chef creates mouthwatering lunch and 
dinner menus that showcase the best New 

Bern has to offer. 
 
 

 

 

When: 

Wednesday,  

July 17, 2024 

Time: 5:00 PM 
 

Checks are individual and 
the full 

menu is available for 
ordering. 

See the menu here: https://www.thechelsea.com/menus/dinner 

 
 

  

 

  

 
 

 

To make your reservation, simply contact Lorne Hope, our  

Assistant Administrative Officer-Social, by emailing him at 

social@pspsnc.com or feel free to call him with any questions at 

252-623-1292.  Don’t delay, the space for our reservation is limited.  

RSVP deadline is July 12th! 
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